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!! URGENT !! 
 
Date:  10 May 2024 
 
Subject: Deoghar, India 

Deoghar (VEDO) 
 VOR Rwy 09 (13-1) 

 
New procedure unavailable. 

 
India AIRAC AIP Supplement 80/2024 dated 04 April 2024, effective 16 May 2024 includes a new procedure, VOR 
Rwy 09 (13-1) at Deoghar airport in India. This procedure is unavailable and will not be published in the 10 May 24 
revision. 
 
 

WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
TO APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS IMMEDIATELY! 

 
The new VOR Rwy 09 (13-1) procedure will be published in the 17 May 24 revision. This Chart Alert is also posted 
on the Jeppesen Web site: Notices and Alerts. 
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